
Dean Gibson Catholic Primary School 

Year 6 Eagles Class Summer Term 1 Newsletter 

 
Curiosity, Diversity, Outdoors 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are writing to share with you an overview of the topics that your child will be learning this half of the 

Summer term in the Year 6 Eagles Class as well as some other important information. 

At Dean Gibson, we value the important partnership between home and school. Please use the information 

below to support your child with their learning over the coming weeks.  

Thank you for your continuing support,  

 Mr Ashburn 

 

Below are the topics that we are going to be studying this half term: 

Curriculum Overview Summer Term 1 Year 6 Eagles 

Subjects Eagles will be 

learning about…. 

Subjects Eagles will be 

learning 

about…. 

RE 

 

The Transforming 

Spirit 

We will be 
learning about the 
Holy Spirit and the 
events after 
Jesus’s 
resurrection 

History 

 
 

Power, Empire & 

Democracy 
-What was the 
British Empire? 
-The decline of 
the empire. 
-Migration to the 
UK (1940s-60s) 
-Life for migrants 
in the UK. 
-British civil rights 
movement 
-1960s to today 
 

English 

 

Pig Heart Boy 
by Malorie 
Blackman 

We will be writing 
our own 
independent Non-
Chronological 

Art/DT 

 
 

Art and Identity 
We will be 
learning about 
portrait in this 
unit of work. 



Reports within this 
unit of work.  

Maths 

 
 

 

 

Fractions, 

Decimals and 

Percentages and 

SATs revision 

 

 

Music 

 

Summer Music 
We will be 
learning how to 
sing and compose 
summer music. 

Science 

 

Biology: Functions 

of the Human 

Body 
We will be learning 
about how the 
human body works 
in this unit. 
 

PE 

 

Athletics 
We will be 
developing key 
skills in athletics 
during this topic 

Geography 

 
 

I am a 

Geographer 
 
We will be 
learning how to 
be a geographer 
 

HRSE/PSHE 

 

Online Safety 

How can we stay 

safe online? 

Spanish 

Animals 
Clothes 
Food 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our Class Timetable: Please note that Kendal College will be doing some PE on some 

Monday afternoons. Please have PE kits in school every day. 

 

 

Other Notes: 

 Please could your child have a reading book for their quiet reading session after 

lunch. This could be a book from home if desired. 

 PE kits to be in school every day. Kendal College will be doing some PE with us 

on some Monday afternoon for enrichment purposes. 

 

Homework will be SATs revision from CGP  books and other sources.



 


